
Yes. We are regionally 
accredited by WSCUC 
Senior College and 
University Commission.  

We accept credits from 
other regionally accredited 
institutions. Visit our 
transfer center for details.

https://www.umassglobal.edu/about-umassglobal/accreditations
https://www.umassglobal.edu/about-umassglobal/accreditations
https://www.umassglobal.edu/admissions/transfer-center


We are a private, 
nonprofit affiliate 
of the University of 
Massachusetts.

All of our faculty 
members are scholar-
practitioners with 
extensive professional 
experience in their fields. 

Your total cost varies 
depending on transfer 
credits, financial aid, 
outside scholarships, 
etc. Try our Net Price 
Calculator to get an idea.

https://umassglobal.studentaidcalculator.com/survey.aspx
https://umassglobal.studentaidcalculator.com/survey.aspx


0ur loan default rate is 
consistently lower than 
the national average.

Definitely! In fact, 90% 
of our online and hybrid 
students work while 
completing a program.

We provide dedicated 
student services, 
from tech support 
to tutoring and 
everything in between.

https://www.umassglobal.edu/about-umassglobal/consumer-information/sources.
https://www.umassglobal.edu/why-umassglobal/dedicated-support-services


We offer online, 
hybrid and 
competency-based 
learning options. 
Find out which is 
right for you.

0ur career development 
center staff is here 
to help you make a 
portfolio, network, ace 
interviews, negotiate 
salaries and more.  

Find out how UMass Global stands out at umassglobal.edu.

https://www.umassglobal.edu/news-and-events/blog/online-learning-quiz
https://www.umassglobal.edu/news-and-events/blog/online-learning-quiz
https://www.umassglobal.edu/current-students/career-development
https://www.umassglobal.edu/current-students/career-development
https://www.umassglobal.edu/
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